
March 1st – RFAB 
Pancake Breakfast 

City Council Members 
Mark Brosz 
Doug Heimer 
Jodi Wyborny 
Jessica Prazak 
Danielle Pace 

A Friendly Reminder from 
People Service 
After a heavy or measurable 
snowfall, please remember to 
clean off your sewer control 
box (the green box with the 
red light) so People Service is 
able to see the light if it’s 
flashing. Neighbors out of 
town? Clean theirs too! 

Public Invitation 
   

The Plymouth Volunteer Fire 

Department’s budget and Fire 

Protection Agreement meeting will 

be held Thursday, March 12th at 

7pm at the Plymouth Fire Station, 

314 College Ave.  

This meeting will help develop a 

stronger partnership between city 

& rural officials and the 

fire/emergency response dept. City 

& Rural officials will walk away 

with a better understanding of the 

needs of the Fire Dept. All 

members of the general public are 

encouraged to attend. 

 

 

City Budget Hearing Set   
 The Rock Falls Annual Budget Hearing has been set 

for Monday, March 9 th at 7pm at the Rock Falls 

Community Center. The general public is encouraged 

to attend. 

 

City Still Taking Bids for Lawn Care  

At this time, the City Council is still  accepting bids  for 

lawn care for the City sewer lagoon during spring & 

summer months. Interested business or parties may drop 

off their bid with the City Clerk or at the next City 

Council meeting.

Area Betterment Annual Meeting 

The Rock Falls Area Betterment 

Annual Meeting has been 

rescheduled for Thursday, 

March 12th at 7pm at the Rock 

Falls Community Center. Coffee 

and light desserts will be served. 

Ideas will be tossed around for 

2015’s Rock Falls Fun Days 

which is scheduled for August 

15th. The general public is 

invited, and encouraged to 

bring new and exciting ideas 

to the meeting to make Rock 

Falls Fun Days an even better 

event!  

 

Rock Falls News 
3 S Notingham St MARCH 2015 City Clerk, Tracy Ward 

 

The City of Rock Falls will be appointing an individual 

to fill the Mayoral position to take place of Lance Jost 

after he resigned in January. Any interested parties 

are encouraged to contact the City Clerk before the 

next council meeting to be appointed. 


